From the CCAO website:

The County Commissioners' Association of Ohio (CCAO) works to bring the most innovative ideas
and efficiencies to local government. By providing county commissioners and their staff with the
necessary tools, we can achieve greater economic recovery for each of Ohio's 88 counties. We must
work together on an environment of economic development and job creation so that Ohio is the best
place in the country to live, work, play, and raise a family.

CCAO will also continue to provide legislative representation, technical assistance, and educational
opportunities for county commissioners and their staff. If we are to successfully promote Ohio's
counties, our members must have a working knowledge of the complex issues and questions they will
face. CCAO can help commissioners prepare for the many different issues that they may encounter.

CCAO represents 88 counties working together for a common goal of cost efficient, quality
governance; and we are always open to embracing new means and methods for reaching that goal.
Over the last several years we as commissioners have devoted almost all of our efforts to ensuring that
our counties remain strong.

County Commissioners’ Association of Ohio Dues
Note: The annual membership dues to the CCAO are based on the population of the county.

2023 — CCAO Membership - $11,343.00
2022 — CCAO Membership - $11,148.00
2021 — CCAO Membership - $10,956.00
2020 — CCAO Membership - $10,100.00
2019 — CCAO Membership - $9,767.00
2018 — CCAO Membership - $9,464.00
2017 — CCAO Membership - $9,464.00
2016 — CCAO Membership - $8,859.00
2015 — CCAO Membership - $8,859.00
2014 — CCAO Membership - $8,859.00
2013 — CCAO Membership - $8,859.00



